
Hello Russ and Samantha,  

 

I’m writing to let you know that my family and I strongly support the proposed plan to add a median to 

Marshall Avenue at the Cleveland/Marshall business district. As we have seen with similar projects in 

Saint Paul, the median will have a tremendous impact on improving conditions for people walking and 

biking to patronize the many great businesses at Cleveland and Marshall. We have also seen evidence 

that the predicted negative impacts that the small group of very vocal opponents are worried about 

have not come to pass where similar projects have been implemented.  

 

Thank you for your hard work to make Saint Paul a better place to live, work, and do business.  

 

Best regards,  

 

Matt Lang, Jessica Treat and Odilia Treat Lang 

1509 Lafond Ave 

Saint Paul, MN 55104 


